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Candidates  who has received the Ph.D. and M. Phil. Online admission date from 15-17th Dec, please ignore the message. Online payment date has not been changed as it was disclosed earlier. The payment date is 14th to 24th Dec, 2017 as it was announced earlier. We apologize for any inconvenience caused.
Please make a note for payment failure below:
If your payment somehow deducted from account but confirmation receipt is not generated, kindly send the below details to System and Support Officer (smoitra449@gmail.com)
Please provide the following information for transaction failure:
1. Bank name
2. Branch Name
3. Applicant Name
4. Course Applied for
5. Ph.D. course work done or not
6. Exactly amount deduction amount
7. Date if payment
And most importantly take your net banking or Bank pass book details in pdf format and send it to the above mail ID.



